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Tuesday, 21 December 2010 

Dr P L F Giangrande 
Oxford Haemophilia & Thrombosis Centre 
Churchill Hospital 
Old Road 
Headington 
Oxford 
OX3 7U 

Dear Dr Giangrande, 

Mistaken notification of "at risk" status for vCiD 

COPY 

Thank you for your letter sent to Dr Charles Hay on 151h April 2010 and apologies for not replying sooner. I 
have checked the National Haemophilia Database for 'at risk' notifications from other haemophilia centres 
and have the following information: 

1. GRO-A 
I 

-'-•-'-'-•-•-•-'-.-i+dob GRO-;1973 NHS No.: I GRO-A INHD No GRO-A i 

This lady is currently registered at Oxford and Manchester Royal Infirmary. The NHD has received an 'at 
risk' notification from Oxford, which I will amend. She was not treated at the Manchester Royal Infirmary 
until 2008. 

Dr Paula Bolton-Maggs is currently the Centre Director at Manchester. The telephone number for the 
Haemophilia Centre is 0161276 4810. Dr Bolton-Maggs secretary's telephone number is . GRO-C 
Address: Dr Paula Bolton-Maggs 

Consultant Haematologist 
Haemophilia Comprehensive Care Centre 
Manchester Royal Infirmary 
Oxford Road 
Manchester 
M13 9WL 

UKHCDO Executive Committee 

Chairman: Dr. Charles R M Hay, University Department of Haematology, Manchester Royal Infirmar3-, Oxford Road, Manchester, M13 9WL 
----1 Tel: r-- 

GRO-C Fax:- -----GR---C -Email: charles.hava -'-•-'-'-'-•-'-'-•.. ; ---.---.-.--------- .~'_._._._
Vice Chairman: Dr Gerry Dolan, Nottingham Haemophilia Comprehensive Care Centre, University Hospital. Queen's Medical Centre. Derby Road, Nottingham. NG, 2UH 

Tel: GRO C_. Fax: i GRO C Email: gerrv.dolan:a~r,.-.---- GROG -----t ._._._._._._._._._._._.__ 
Treasurer: Dr Ri Liesner, Haemophilia Comprehensive Care Centre, Great Ormond Street. Hospital for Children. Great Ormond Street. 

London .R'C1N 3JH 
Tel ;  GRO-C Fax GRO-C -Email: Lie R0-snR~ _ _ G C 

Secretary: Dr David Keeling. Oxford Haemophilia and Thrombosis Centre. Churchill Hospital, Oxford, OS3 7LJ 
Tel : ; GRO-C .- Fax 

_ 
_GRO-C Email david._ keeling ' ' 'GRO-C 

Secretariat: Lynne Dewhurs_t._ N.H.D C_o-ordinator & UKHCDO Administrator, The Works Business Centre, Union Street, Manchester, M12 4JD Tel 
i._.
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GRO-A dob;GRO-A1955 NHS No.: GRO-A NHD No.: GRO-A ------------------- .-.-.-.-.-...: .-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-.-: 

This gentleman is currently registered at Bristol and has an old registration from Oxford. The NHD has 
received an 'at risk' notification from Oxford, which I will amend. According to NHD records, he has only 
ever been treated in Oxford. 
The Centre Director at Bristol is Dr Andrew Mumford, telephoned ---- GRO _C--.-
Address: Dr Andrew Mumford 

Consultant Senior Clinical Lecturer in Haematology 
Bristol Haematology and Oncology Centre 
Avon Haematology Unit 
Bristol Haemophilia Centre 
Horfield Road 
Bristol 
BS2 8ED 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely 

Lynne Dewhurst 
Administrator— NHD 

Copy to: Karen Melton, Database Manager, Oxford Haemophilia & Thrombosis Centre, Churchill Hospital, Old Road, Heodington, 
Oxford, OX3 711. 

H C D 00000616_009_0002 


